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TRAFFIC ALERT 

I-25 Northbound on Ramp at Broadway Closure  

April 16-April 30, 2020 

 

 
ALBUQUERQUE– The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling 

public that the Northbound on ramp to I-25 at NM 47 (Broadway), will be closed beginning Thursday, 

April 16th to Thursday, April 30th.  Crews will be working on the reconstruction of the I-25 acceleration 
lane, which will include signing, striping and shoulder work. 

Please seek alternate route during this time.  I-25 via NM 147 through the Isleta pueblo to I-25 or NM 

47 (Broadway) to Rio Bravo to I-25.  Expect delays and please be patient.  All work is weather 

dependent.  Visit NMROADS.com for updates and information. 
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